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10/02/15 
INFORMATION RELEASE 

2014 Home Invasion Suspect Arrested 
 

A home invasion robbery occurred in the 8400 block of Wild Rose Lane, Dixon on November 12th, 
2014 in which the victim was assaulted. Multiple items of evidence were collected during the initial 
investigation and submitted to the California Department of Justice (DOJ) for examination. 
 
In August 2015, the Sheriff’s Office received notification from DOJ of a CODIS hit (Combined DNA 
Index System), possibly linking DNA collected at the scene to DNA to that of 25 year old Arthur Scherr 
of Sacramento. Deputies obtained an arrest warrant and took Scherr into custody on Thursday, 
October 1, 2015 in Sacramento. 
 
Any citizen with information regarding this case (CR14-6128) is encouraged to contact the Solano 
County Sheriff’s Office Investigation Bureau at (707) 784-7050. Callers may also remain anonymous 
by calling Crime Stoppers at (707) 644-STOP (7867). 
 
If you have any questions regarding this press release, I can be contacted at the phone numbers listed 
below.   
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